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Daily Folders





Daily Folders are sent home every day for communication.  Any notes from the teacher or notes from you to school will be sent back and forth using this folder.  A behavior calendar is also located in this folder.  Please initial each day.





On Friday, the Daily Folders will contain important information, our class newsletter, and class work. Please make sure you check the folder on Friday.








Masks


Students must wear a mask with every day.





Please pack an extra mask in your child’s backpack. This will ensure your student has a clean mask just in case something happens to their mask. This week we had a mask thrown away, the ear loop on another mask broke, and a few were dropped on the floor. 





Masks should be washed daily. Masks (especially little kid masks) are very dirty by the end of the day. 





Please make sure your students mask fits properly. Masks should cover the mouth and nose. They should not be too loose or fall off easily.  





Students should be able to put their mask on by themselves. Have your child practice putting their mask on by themselves. 


�





Snack





Our class has snack every afternoon. Your child may bring one healthy snack (no cookies, candy, cake, chips, etc.) and a bottle of water to class each day. Juice and pop are not allowed in the classroom due to the mess they make when spilled. 








Name


You may hear your student refer to me as Mrs. S. Some members of the class were struggling to say Schillinger, so I told them they could shorten it to Mrs. S. I wanted to make parents aware so you would know who your child was referring to. 








Remind


Please sign up for our class on remind. I will be sending important information throughout the year using remind. You will find the directions for signing up for Remind on the back of this newsletter. 








